
Waiting for treatment

No-one should have to wait a long time for NHS treatment. Our hearts reach
out to any child and parents who have had a bad experience. It is not what
any of us wants. The government has rightly pledged more money and more
staff. It is important this is well managed to prevent these unacceptable
incidents in future.

http://www.government-world.com/waiting-for-treatment/

